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27th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 4 pupils would like to invite you into school on Wednesday 21st March @ 2pm for a quiz afternoon. 
 
The title of our quiz is ‘Are you smarter than a 9 year old?’ and will involve parents/carers, family and 
friends going up against their children in a fun quiz. Adults will need to organise themselves into teams 
(maximum 4 per team) and think of an appropriate team name. The children will also be organised into 
teams. The quiz will involve you answering a range of questions (some of which will be multiple choice) 
based on the topics/subjects the children have covered this academic year.  
 
The quiz will be divided into 3 rounds – English, Mathematics and Topic. The aim of the afternoon is to 
give you an insight into what your child is expected to know at this age but also for you to get involved 
and, most importantly, have some fun! The children are excited for this challenge and we hope you are 
too!  
 
The workshop will finish at approximately 3pm, when we will add up the scores and announce the final 
winning team. We’ll even throw in a ‘cuppa’ and biscuit! 
 
Unfortunately, Noel Edmonds was unavailable on this day so instead your presenters are: Miss 
Cartwright, Miss Nash and Mrs Styles. We hope you take up this challenge and we look forward to 
seeing you.  
 
If you are able to attend the quiz afternoon, please could you complete the slip below and return this to 
school by Friday 16th March.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
S L Cartwright 
Assistant Head  
Years 3 and 4 
 
……………………..……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
We would like to attend the quiz afternoon on Wednesday 21st March      
 
Names of adults in the team (up to 4 adults per a team): …………………………….…………………………………………. 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………. 
 
Team Name: …………………………………………………………………… 
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